. .STATEOF FLORIDA " -
 DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
BUREAU OF RADIATION CONT]

LOW-LEVEL RADIOACTIVE WASTE TRANSPORTATION PERMIT

PERMIT HOLDER
Name: THOMAS GRAY AND ASSOCIATES, INC. With reference to permit fee paid
March 21, 2016
Address: 1205 West Barkley Avenhue Expiration Date: May 4, 2017
Orange, CA 92868

Pursuant to subsection 404.20(8), Florida Statutes, and section 64E-5.1508, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C)), you are hereby issued a low-level
radioactive waste transportation permit with the following conditions:

1. This permit is not fransferable nor assignable to any person other than the permit holder referenced above.

2. The permit holder is required to comply with Part XV of Chapter 84E-5, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), and the regulations of the U.S.
Department
of Transpertation.

3. Refer to section 64E-5.1509, F.A.C., for a description of specific permit requirements. Be advised that paragraph 64E-5.1509(2)(a), F.A.C., states
that before any shipment' of low-level radioactive waste may be transported into or through the state, the permitted carrier shall give
written or telephone notification to the department not less than 48 hours prior to the date of arrival of the shipment at the borders of the
state. All pricr notifications of impending shipments shall be addressed to the Department of Health, Bureau of Radiation Control, P.O. Box 680069,
Orlande, FL 32868-0069; telephone (407) 297-2095. The following information must be provided in the notice:

- The expected date and time the shipment will arrive at the borders of the state;
The estimated time the shipment will remain in the state;
An estimate of the radioisotopes contained within the shipment;
An estimate of the total activity, in curies, centained within the shipment;
An estimate of the total volume, in cubic feet, contained within the shipment; and
The proposed route over which the shipment will he transported.
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The carrier must immedistely notify the department of any cancellations or changes of information provided in the prior nofification, suchas
changes In the date of shipment arrival, the length of time the shipment will remain in the state, or the description or quantity of the radioactive
waste contained within the shipment. Grounds for suspension of a permit may include failure to include the information requested pursuant to
64E.5.1509(2), F.A.C.

Should you have any guestions concerning your permit or the transportation of radioactive waste in the state of Florida, please do not hesitate to
contact our office at (850) 245-4545 or write to Bureau of Radiation Control, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C-21, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1740.
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Lee Thomas, Environmental Manager, Radioactive Materials Section, Bureau of Radiation Contro!




